
 
 Congratulations to MUPY students who received the scholarship from Daewoong
Foundation 2011the excellent award at the 7th Pharma IndoChina Conferrence 

Feb 15, 2012       
 
Assoc. Prof. Pisamai Kulkanjanatorn and Lecturer. Likasit Wongsorasak  welcomed Mr. Young Ho Park,
Manager of Daewoong Pharmaceuticals, Korea who was awarded twenty scholarships to MUPY students (10
for 4th year students and 10 for 5th year student). 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/849


